
DEWITT CouNTY FARM BuREAu

P.O. Box 517 Ph: 217-935-2126
CLINTON, ILLINOIS 61727

April 19, 2005
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Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Dear Sirs:

Illinois Farm Bureau has long had a policy supportive of the use of nuclear power
generators as a source of needed energy. In light of that, the DeWitt County Farm
Bureau Board of Directors voted unanimously to support the granting of a permit to
construct the second unit at Amergen's Clinton, IL Nuclear Power Station.

Sincerely,

Thomas Hieronymus, President
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